Tarra Jolly

From: Gary Roberts

Sent: Monday, July 09, 2018 2:13 PM
To: Tarra Jolly

Subject: another opposition to W-3375

From: pastordavidml1@triad.twcbc.com [mailto:pastordavidml1@triad.twcbc.com]
Sent: Saturday, July 07, 2018 11:19 AM

To: Grayr@cityofws.org

Subject: rezoning of 3300 reynolda rd.

Dear Zoning Officials,

| am a local pastor who has worked with the Vogler family for 40 years of ministry. Our church is located in Bethania and
we share some of the same history as that of the Vogler family and of the Salem Funeral Staff.

| am writing to oppose the rezoning request of the facility located on 3300 Reynolda Rd. here in WS, NC.

1) The facility is located on a busy section of the road with little guidance from the layout of the road to pull over into
the parking area for the present facility.

2) It seems to be a structure ill suited to address the needs of the community for such an endeavor. Many of the
businesses located on the stretch of road have failed...mostly | believe for lack of access and curb appeal.

3) Salem Funeral have been providing excellent service to our community and to my family for many years. Another
funeral home so close to the current location of Salem Funeral Home would seem to be confusing, ill-timed and not

necessary.

4) Salem Funeral is a community based business which gives back a great deal to our home and to the residents which
rely on quality, affordable, personalized care at a time when it is needed the most.

Please advise the Board of my opposition to the rezoning of the current Gym located on Reynolda Rd. It think | speak for
a majority of folks who would favor such opposition.

Sincerely,

Rev. David H. Merritt



